
Glasgow City Health and Social Care Partnership ward update noted. 
 
5 There was heard and noted a report by Sandra Barber, Glasgow City Health 
and Social Care Partnership (GCHSCP) providing an update regarding work being 
undertaken by the GCHSCP in the Garscadden/Scotstounhill ward in relation to the 
Community Benefit Gateway. 
 
 


